
From: Kester, Tony
To: Poole, Trina <kpoole@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/14/2013 2:51:54 PM
Subject: RE: Webinar at Human Resources Division

Sure.

From: Poole, Trina
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2013 3:58 PM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: Webinar at Human Resources Division

Hi Tony! I would love to attend this webinar if it is ok with you.
THANKS!

The State Human Resources Division will host a webinar, "Conducting Legally Sound Background
Checks: New FCRA Requirements and EEOC Guidance Explained,” on Wednesday, June 26, 2013
from 1:30 to 3:00 PM, in the Auditorium at the Archives and History Building located at 8301
Parklane Road, Columbia, South Carolina.

This program has been approved for 1.5 recertification credit hours toward PHR and SPHR
recertification through the Human Resource Certification Institute (HRCI). For more information
about certification or recertification, please visit the HRCI homepage at www.hrci.org.

If you have any questions, please contact your HR Consultant at (803) 896-5300. We look forward to 
seeing you on the 26th.

Trina Poole, SPHR
Human Resources Manager
Lieutenant Governor's Office
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
803/734-9880 phone
803/734-9886 fax
kpoole@aging.sc.gov
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